
VE Celebrations 
at Violet Way 

 
On Friday 8th May it is 75 years since VE Day. Although 

we are not all in school together we still want to 
celebrate. 

 
Please can you dress up in red, white and blue and hold 
a Union Jack flag – template on home learning if you 

want to colour one in to hold. 
Then have your photo taken and email it into school to 

k.williams@violetway.org  
 to be used on a VE school video to be posted on our 

website and Twitter. 
 

Please make sure you send these to school by Tuesday 
5th May so that we have time to put them all together 

ready for Friday. 
 

Children and staff coming into school on Friday 8th May 
to dress in red, white and blue on this day too to take 

part in some celebrations.  
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